
Kingstone, Hereford HR2 9HJ ⦁ Tel 01981 250338 
Email: ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk ⦁ www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Vigus 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Monday 27th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This half term we have been learning all about Ancient Greece. To celebrate a fantastic half 
term, we are going to be having an Ancient Greek WOW day. This will be on Friday 14th 
February.  
 
We would love for the children to come dressed up as something inspired by ancient Rome, 
whether that is a Roman soldier, a Gladiator, Roman citizen, etc. All of these can be made 
with bits that you are likely to have around the house, so please don’t feel you have to buy 
something especially for this day – it’s just about having fun and celebrating our learning! If 
you need any help with ideas or sourcing a costume, please let me know. 
 
Throughout the WOW day children will have the opportunity to try Roman food, create some 
Roman themed arts and crafts, play Roman inspired games and find out more about the 
daily lives of ancient Romans. In the afternoon we will be joining the Year 5 pupils who will 
be having an Ancient Egyptian WOW day, to compare the two civilisations.  
 
Rather than asking for donations of food for our Roman feast, we are asking for a 
contribution of £1.50 per child so that we can buy a selection of foods typical of ancient 
Rome. The contributions can be paid for on Parent Pay. 
 
I’m really looking forward to celebrating all the fabulous learning that is taking place this half 
term. Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Mrs Gemmell,  
Year 4 Class Teacher  

 


